
MYQHA Meeting 
July 12, 2008 

MN Rochester Classic 
President Amy Mandelke called the meeting to order at 12:49 PM. 
Members present included: Amy Mandelke, Taylor Briggs, Tyler Larson, Lisa 
Mandelke, Caitlin Johnson, Paige Wacker, Kate Melton, Ashley Beim, 
Kristen Eklin, Lindsay Klinkhammer and Brian Schrader. 

 
The secretary’s report from the May 25, 2008 meeting was read. The report 
was approved as read with no additional changes.  
 
Caitlin Johnson reported the current balance is $9016.70. The treasurer’s 
report was approved as read.  
 
The youth fundraiser for the MN Rochester Classic was discussed. Youth 
are encouraged to get people at the show to sign up teams of four to 
compete in the “Horse Carnival” to be held after Western Riding Saturday 
evening.  
 
Julie Larson reported that the Regional Experience would like several 
youth to volunteer their time to help with office errands and handing out 
ribbons. Anyone available or interested should contact Julie as soon as 
possible. 
 
It was decided that Verndale and Windom will be MYQHA’s last fund 
raisers for this show season. Ideas for Verndale’s fund raiser are still being 
considered. MYQHA will be delivering stall shavings in Windom. There may 
also be an additional volleyball tournament that weekend. 
 
Julie Larson reminded everyone that MYQHA clothing is still available to 
buy.  
 
Lindsay Klinkhammer asked for the names of all those going to Youth 
World from Minnesota. She would like to get names printed for 
decorations and Youth World polos. Anyone who knows the whereabouts 
of Minnesota’s stall curtains for Youth World is asked to contact Julie 
Larson.  
 
Amy Mandelke reported on the YES conference in Amarillo. The two youth 
who went from Minnesota were Amy and Lisa Mandelke along with Julie 
Larson. They enjoyed touring and meeting new people at the 
conference. They encourage other youth to go in the future! 
 



Julie Larson asked everyone to consider whom they would like to 
nominate for officers and board of directors for 2009. Also what youth 
would like for year-end top 6 awards.  
 
Lindsay Klinkhammer motioned to end the meeting, Kristen Eklin 
seconded, all were in favor and the motion passed.  
1:35pm 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sarah Lindblom 
Secretary 


